
Hello CIT wannabes!

If by next summer you will be
16 or 17 and/or will be

going into 11th/12th grade
then you will be eligible to
become a CIT this coming

summer!

Last summer’s CITs we’ll automatically send you an
application in January!

If you’re interested, on December 1 send an email to
directors@campbillings.org letting us know you would like to be

considered for a position. (Put a reminder in your calendar/set an alarm!!!)

Include in this email:
Full name
Address

An Email address you know you will check
Phone number

We will respond and let you know we’ve recorded your
name and we’ll send out applications to you around
January.

Hope you’re having a great year and hopefully hear from
you on December 1!

- Sean and Anne
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